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I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a 
facility at Organic Gold (Marketing) Ltd., Wilkinstown, Navan, Co. Meath. Having 
examined the documentation submitted, I would refer you to the information provided 
in accordance with Section 84(4) of the Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2003. 

The information provided stated that the accounts submitted were in a sealed envelope 
and attached in Appendix I of your response to an Article 14(2)(b)(ii) notice. 
However, the information was provided bound and incorporated into the 
aforementioned response. I note that the information supplied is in the form of 
audited directors accounts as submitted to the Companies Office. The public has 
access to the financial statements of limited companies. Having regard to the manner 
of presentation of this information in your response (unsealed) and its public 
availability, it is assumed you have no objection to its inclusion on EPA public files. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Karen Creed 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


